
 

At the 6/18 meeting of the Schoodic Lake Association Board of Directors, it was 

decided to cancel the 2020 Annual Meeting of the Schoodic Lake Association out 

of caution related to the COVID-19 pandemic. The Schoodic Lake Association 

wishes everybody a healthy safe holiday weekend and summer. 


